
Malone Transmission 
Rebuild Project (MTR):
Virtual Open Houses

Wednesday, Sept. 10:  1 1 am-1 pm
Thursday, Sept. 18: 4-6 pm



PO Box 5240

Binghamton, NY 13902-5240

Dear Customer,

As part of the Malone Transmission Rebuild (MTR) 
electrical project, NYSEG will conduct two Virtual 
Open Houses: Wednesday, September 10 and 

Thursday, September 18.

During each session, representatives from the MTR
Project Team will be available to answer any questions
you may have about the project. Both sessions are 
identical

Prior to joining the MTR Virtual Public Information 

Sessions, we encourage you to visit the MTR Open House 
page at https://bit.ly/MTR-open-house

To access a session, use either the corresponding QR 
code or enter the appropriate link below in your 
browser:

25-11719

September 10, 11 am-1 pm
https://bit.ly/MTR_session1

September 18, 4-6 pm
https://bit.ly/MTR_session2

For more information, call 877.207.4335 or email
info@MaloneTransmissionRebuild.com.
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